

## Guyhirn Church of England Primary School & Pre-School

Mrs Karen Milnthorpe - Head Teacher
High Road Guyhirn Wisbech Cambridgeshire PE13 4ED
Telephone 01945 450247 guyhirn.demat.org.uk
office@guyhirn.cambs.sch.uk

Agape - to live, to learn, to love, together.

02/09/2025

Dear Parents./ Carers

Booster sessions to help and support your year 6 child to prepare for their SATs are going to be held on Mondays from 3-4pm. We are really hoping that you will support us and your child by permitting and encouraging them to attend these sessions.

We are inviting parents of Year 6 children to attend the first booster session on Monday  $15^{th}$  September , 3pm - 4pm, with your child. This will be an opportunity to look at how the SATS work, past papers and how best to support your child.

If you cannot attend, please let me know.

Any problems, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Vicky Butterfield

